MINUTES
CITY OF BROOKINGS
PARKS & RECREATION COMMISSION
June 7, 1972

Members present: Chairman Allan Ettinger, Dellis Oliver, Lottie
Clark, Marshall Hoppin, Don Smith and Lee Hansen. Mayor Les Williams
and Superintendent of Public Works, Elmer Lee, also attended.

Meeting called to order at 7:30 p.m. at City Hall.
Minutes of previous meeting read and approved.

Elmer Lee reported on progress at both parks. Tiling is complete
on Easy Manor Park now and will be complete at the Richard Street
Park. A special type of sand, called drift sand, he said, will be
used to cover the ground in both parks. He will put a two-man
crew to work hauling in fill materials to cover the tile area.
Will have Easy Manor surveyved prior to construction of the fence.
(We have submitted a request to the County Commissioners for funds
for fence construction. Action will be coming up within a month.)

Marshall Hoppin said the Jaycees hoped to have full information
by next meeting about their program to help us raise funds to
buy the park equipment.

Meeting adjourned at 8:10 p.m.
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